
Dan Neal 
 
I oppose charging fees for access to digital information. As a journalist for nearly three decades in
Wyoming, I have appreciated the legal mandate that the Wyoming public has a right to access the
records its public servants create. The DEQ should stand by this long-standing policy and reject
rules that will make access to public information more difficult and potentially too expensive for
many people. Public agencies should work for the public; not against the public.
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